
NVRH COVID19 Pandemic Visiting Policy 

Effective March 13, 2020 

 

To keep patients, visitors, and staff safe and healthy, NVRH is taking additional measures 

to prevent the spread of infection within the hospital, medical offices, and the 

community. 

 

We have the following COVID19 visiting policy for the hospital and NVRH medical offices: 
 

Hospital Visiting Hours 
Medical/Surgical Unit, & 
Pediatrics Every Day from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

Intensive Care Unit Visiting Hours Please contact nursing staff at 802-748-7377 

Birth Center Visiting Hours 
Visiting hours are flexible. We encourage Mother’s Rest 
Time from 2 p.m. – 4 p.m. each day 

 

Guidelines for Visitors and Caregivers 

 Do not visit if you are not feeling well 

 Visitors must be 18 years of age or older 

 Visitors will be screened upon entering our buildings 

o Visitors coughing or showing signs of illness will be asked to leave 

o Visitors may be asked to wear a mask 

 1 visitor per patient at a time 

o Emergency Department 

o Medical Surgical Unit (2nd floor) 

o ICU  

 Birth Center  

o 2 designated support people only for the stay in the Birth Center 

 Medical offices: 1 person allowed to accompany each patient (unless special 

assistance is required) 

 
 

 

 


